
                              School Committee Meeting Minutes 
                                      Town Hall Meeting Room 
                                             January 24, 2009 
   
 
Members present:   Virginia Justicz, Keith Cheveralls, Willie Wickman, Pat Wenger, 
Lorraine Leonard, Tom Jefferson 
 
Call to Order – Meeting called to order at 1:02 pm by Virginia Justicz 
 
Cuts of $245,000 from the school budget for the remainder of FY09 requested by the 
Board of Selectmen and the Finance Committee.   
Discussion amongst the committee on the cuts to be made. 
 
Stu |Sklar arrived at 1:43 pm. 
 
The Board unanimously agreed to inform the Tri Board that it will be able to meet the 
target assigned for the FY 09 budget. 
 
 
The Town Of Harvard Tri Board meeting called to order at 3:14pm by George McKenna. 
 
Discussion on the FY 09 budget amongst all of the boards with open discussion from the 
community. 
 
It was unanimously agreed by all three boards to continue with the proposed total amount 
of $350,000 to be cut from the budget and for the each department to plan accordingly 
and submit their changes. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 5:04 pm moved by George McKenna and seconded by Peter 
Warren. 
 
Next Tri Board meeting scheduled for February 28, 2009. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
‘ 
Patricia Wenger 
Recording secretary for the School Committee 


